
PUBLIC NOTICE 

SCOTT COUNTY SCHOOL DISTRICT 1 

PROPOSED SUPERINTENDENT CONTRACT 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Board of School Trustees of Scott County School 

District 1, Austin, Indiana proposes to enter into a contract with a Superintendent 

of Schools. The proposed details of the contract will be discussed at a Public 

School Board Meeting to be held at the Scott County School District 1 Board 

Room, located at 255 Highway 31 South, Austin, Indiana 47102 at 10:00 AM on 

November 24, 2018. The Board will discuss and hear objections to and support for 

the proposed contract. The proposed contract, if approved, will have a base salary 

of $110,000 effective February 1, 2019 - January 31, 2020; $112,000 effective 

February 1, 2020 – January 31,2021; and $114,000 effective February 1, 2021 - 

January 31, 2022. In addition, the Board shall increase the annual base salary of 

the Superintendent by an amount equal to the family insurance premium 

provided to all SCSD1 school administrators per School Board Policy. The current 

benefits package is valued at $31,995.20 annually. The Superintendent’s 

performance must be rated highly effective or effective in order to receive any 

increases.   


